
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Easter Sunday 

 
 

Saturday,   March 31, 2018 
    NO 4:00 PM MASS 

 

  7:30 PM      EASTER VIGIL    
 John Donnelly, Jr. 

   For the People of the Parish 
 
 
 

Sunday,       April 1, 2018 
  8:30 AM  Mona Medeiros – 12th Anniversary 

 
 
 

11:00 AM  Olivia & Gerald Barboza, Alvaro 
   Oliveira & Special Intention for all    
    Deceased Family Members 

 
 
 

Daily Mass this week will be held on 
Monday through Thursday at 8:00 AM 

 
 
 

Monday, April 2, 2018 
   8:00 AM Joseph Mulready  
 
 
 

Tuesday,  April 3, 2018 
  8:00 AM  

 
 
 

Wednesday, April 4, 2018   
  8:00 AM 
 
 

Thursday, April 5, 2018 
 
 
 

Friday,  April 6, 2018 

 NO MASS 

 
 
 

Second Sunday of Easter 

 
 
 

Saturday,   April 7, 2018 
  4:00  PM       Linda A. Mizher 

 
 
 

Sunday,       April 8, 2018 
  8:30 AM  Walter Prayzner – 5th Anniversary 

11:00 AM  Arlene Hebert 

 
 
 

PASCHAL-EASTER CANDLE 
The new Paschal-Easter Candle has been donated in 
memory of Gilbert & Eleanor Leonard. This 
candle is used during the Easter Season, for funerals 
and Baptisms throughout the year. 

 
 

Mass & Music Missalettes 
Mass/Music Missalettes for 2018 are available for 
reserving in memory of a loved one. If interested, 
please contact the Rectory 508-673-7831. 

 

Happy Easter! 
 

Today’s Hymns  
Entrance:  Jesus Christ is Risen Today #159 
Preparation:  Christ Is Alive #158 
Communion:  Worthy Is the Lamb #574 
Recessional: Alleluia Let the Holy Anthem Rise  
                     #167 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE   
          

Weekend Collection   $   2,378.00    
Renovation Fund   $   3,355.92     
Organ Collection to date  $ 28,100.00 
Expenses from December, 2017– March, 2018 
Snow Removal   $ 11,069.30 
Heating for the Church  $   5,565.42 
Heating for the Rectory  $   2,480.39 
 
 

On Easter Sunday the Special Collection will be for 
the Retired & Infirmed Priests.  Thank you for your 
continued support.                   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thank you to all parishioners who participated in 
Holy Week. Special thanks also to the many people in 
all the parish ministries, the Altar Servers, Lectors, 
Eucharistic Ministers, Music Director Kyle Medeiros, 
the Choir and the musician who helped make our 
Holy Week Liturgies beautiful celebrations. Also, 
thank you to the parishioners who participated in the 
Washing of the Feet during Holy Thursday service 
and to the Collectors, Michael Fitzpatrick, Director of 
Religious Education, the Religious Education 
Teachers and students who participated. Thank you to 
all. Alleluia, Christ has Risen, Alleluia! 
 
 

RESERVING of MASSES OR 
CANDLES 

Anyone wishing to reserve a Mass, Sanctuary Candle, 
Marian Candle or Sacred Heart Candle in memory of 
a loved one, please call the rectory at 508-673-7831 
 

ALTAR BREADS AND ALTAR WINE 
Altar Breads and Altar Wine are available for 
reserving on a monthly basis for anyone wishing to 
donate in memory of a loved one.  Contact the 
Rectory to make arrangements 508-673-7831. 
 
 



FAITH FORMATION 2018 
Religious Education 

Sacrament of Confirmation 
The Sacrament of Confirmation will be held on 
Sunday, April 8, 2018 at 2:00PM in our 
parish. Confirmation Students from our 
parish and those of St. John of God, St. Louis 
de France and St. Patrick of Somerset will 
receive the Sacrament of Confirmation here. 
The celebrant will be Bishop Edgar M. da 
Cunha, S.D.V. 
 
 

 
REHEARSAL DATES FOR 

CONFIRMATION 
Monday, April 2nd from 6:30 – 7:30 PM 

Candidates only 
Thursday, April 5th from 6:30 – 7:30 PM 

Candidates and Sponsors 
 
 
 
 

First Communion 
 Sunday, May 6, 2018 during the 11:00 AM Mass. 

 

First Communion Rehearsal Dates  Saturday, 
April 28, 2018 and Saturday, May 5, 2018 from 
*10:00 AM to 11:30 AM in the Church. 

 
 
 

STM Dinner Club  
Next Saturday, April 7th! 

Cocktails 6 - 7 PM and Dinner @ 7:00 PM 
Please return your meal order as soon as possible. 
The dinner-dance will be held Saturday, April 7th at 
the Venus de Milo Restaurant. There will be various 
raffles at the dinner; we are in need of gifts!  
 

Gifts are still needed for the raffle. Please consider 
donating a basket or a gift. Also, a popular raffle 
prize is the lottery scratch tickets. Please consider 
making a donation of lottery scratch tickets or 
money to purchase them for the raffle. Please help; 
the raffle makes chances more fun and the proceeds 
will help the parish. If you have any questions, please 
contact the Rectory at 508-673-7831. 

 
 
 

ST. THOMAS MORE RETIREES CLUB 
There will be a meeting of the St. Thomas More 
Retirees Club on Thursday, April 19, 2018 at 1:00 
PM in the Parish Center. New members are always 
welcome. 

 
 

REBUILDING in FAITH and HOPE 
What are your hopes and dreams for our 

Diocese? 
Share them at a Listening Session with  

Bishop da Cunha. 
Come and share your hopes and dreams for our 
Church! Bishop Edgar M. da Cunha, S.D.V., is 
hosting a series of Listening Sessions at different 
parish locations as part of the strategic planning 
process here in the Fall River Diocese.  Members of 
diocesan parishes are invited to attend one of them to 
offer their thoughts into that process.  A listening 
Session is scheduled for April 12th at St. Mary 
Cathedral, Fall River from 6:30 – 8:00 PM. 

 
 
 

“AT THE FOOT OF THE CROSS” 
Our Lenten Program, “At the Foot of the Cross:  
Stewardship of Time, Talent, Treasure and Prayer” 
has finished. It is not too late to participate in any of 
these stewardship opportunities. We are all valuable 
to our church by either volunteering for a 
ministry, helping wherever help is needed in the 
parish or by the stewardship of treasure where 
your donations will help the St. Vincent de Paul 
Society help those who are less fortunate. Please 
consider taking part in this. Thank you. 

 
 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Meeting 

The next St. Vincent de Paul Society meeting will be 
held in the parish center on Thursday, April 17th  at 
6:00PM. 

FOOD PANTRY 
The SVDP Pantry is low on soup, canned vegetables 
and baked beans. Your donations are greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 

 
 
 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 
There will be a meeting of the Prayer Shawl 
Ministry on Tuesday, April 3, 2018, at 9:30AM in 
the rectory meeting room. New knitters and 
crochetters are always welcome. 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you to Sue Lima and all the Decorating 
Volunteers for the beautiful decorating for Easter. 
You always make the church look beautiful! 
Volunteers, please watch for the bulletin 
announcement for the un-decorating date! 
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